
The purpose of the Coronavirus Self-Checker is to help you make decisions 
about seeking appropriate medical care. This system is not intended for the 
diagnosis or treatment of disease or other conditions, including COVID-19. This 
system is intended only for people who are currently located in the United States.
This project was made possible through a partnership with the CDC Foundation and 
is enabled by Microsoft’s Azure platform. CDC’s collaboration with a non-federal 
organization does not imply an endorsement of any one particular service, product, 
or enterprise.
The Coronavirus Self-Checker is free and user friendly. You may access this 
by clicking the Coronavirus Self Checker on the CDC Symptoms and Testing 
website page by clicking here.

Do I Need To Seek Medical Attention?
Coronavirus Self-Checker Now Available

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/symptoms-testing/index.html

